
Travel Safety Guidelines for Our Valued 

Cruise Passengers 

Dear [Passenger Name], 

As you prepare for your upcoming cruise with us, we want to ensure that your travel experience 

is both enjoyable and safe. Please take a moment to review the following safety guidelines that 

we have implemented: 

Before You Depart 

• Check travel advisories and updates from health authorities. 

• Ensure you have travel insurance that covers cancellations and health emergencies. 

• Pack necessary items including medications, hand sanitizer, and masks. 

Onboard Safety 

• Familiarize yourself with the ship's safety procedures and emergency exits. 

• Follow all health protocols including wearing masks in designated areas. 

• Regularly wash and sanitize your hands. 

During Shore Excursions 

• Stay with your group and follow the guidance of your tour leader. 

• Be aware of your surroundings and avoid secluded areas. 

• Keep emergency contact information handy. 

We appreciate your cooperation in following these guidelines to ensure a safe and pleasant 

journey. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our customer service team. 

Safe travels! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 


